
Item:  Fast Lane News #38 in 2024 

(Issue # 238 since 2020) On 

September 21, 2024, I’m writing from 

#704 at the beautiful Salzburg 

Sheraton in Austria continuing our 

2nd of the 50th Anniversary Porsche 

Trips. 

To:   Our Fast Lane Travel Family in 

Australia, Canada, Dubai, Europe, 

Iceland, Israel, Japan, New Zealand, Singapore, South Africa and in the USA! 

 

Subjects:   Stuttgart Overlap; Meeting with Hans-Peter PORSCHE at 

his Traumwerk; Sound-of-Music Salzburg;  Gmünd;  Vienna;  The 

Sacher,  La Traviata;  Mürzzuschlag;  Zell am See; Gerlos Pass; Hotel 

Interalpen; 2025 Dates; My Final Thoughts: Twelve Commandments 

for Seniors 

 

 

I. Wednesday, September 11th 2024 
A half-hour before Salzburg is this wonderful new MUST-SEE 
attraction: the Hans-Peter PORSCHE Traumwerk.  It’s a museum, 
historic venue and wonderful restaurant.  It’s only 5 minutes off the A-
8 and fantastic. 

Parking, of course, was reserved for us. 

 



 
 

 

 
 

II.  The Planned 2025 Fast Lane dates are: 

 
We are currently working on finalizing the details, but please make a note 

of the dates. Our challenge lies in securing hotel commitments without 

incurring significant upfront costs and navigating around various European 

and regional holidays or events. I can’t wait to see you in 2025 on tour. 

Always remember our luxury custom trips are tailored to your specific 



needs. Call our Luxury Travel Manager, Susan Sheridan at 

Fast Lane Luxury Travel 813-475-5989 

 

 

III. 50th Anniversary Dinner Celebration 

On the evening of September 11, both of our groups came 

together to celebrate. It was a warm and emotional night, 

brimming with 

laughter, storytelling, 

and the forging of new 

friendships. At Fast 

Lane, we are deeply 

grateful for the 

decades of travel, 

shared memories, and 

the bonds of friendship 

that have blossomed 

into a true family. Each 

and every one of you 

holds a special place 

in our hearts, and we 

treasure the 

adventures we have 

experienced together. 

Thank you all, and we 

eagerly anticipate the 

exciting prospects that 

2025 holds for us. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

IV. My Final Thoughts:    

TWELVE COMMANDMENTS FOR SENIORS 

 

#1 - It’s okay to talk to yourself.  There are times when you 

need expert advice. 

 

#2 – “In Style” are the clothes that still fit. 

 

#3 – You don’t need anger management.   You need people to 

stop pissing you off. 

 

#4 – Your people skills are just fine.  It’s your tolerance for 

idiots that needs work. 

 

#5 – The biggest lie you tell yourself is, “I don’t need to write 

that down.  I’ll remember it.” 

 

#6 – “On time” is when you get there. 

 

#7 – Even duct tape can’t fix stupid – but it sure does muffle 

the sound. 

 

#8 – It would be wonderful if we could put ourselves in the 

dryer for ten minutes, then come out wrinkle-free and three 

sizes smaller. 

 

#9 – Lately, you’ve noticed people your age are so much older 

than you. 

 

#10 – Growing old should have taken longer. 

 

#11 – Aging has slowed you down, but it hasn’t shut you up. 



 

#12 – You still haven’t learned to act your age and hope you 

never will. 

 

“One for the road” means peeing before you leave the house. 

 

Gene Axtell 

 

 

 

V. SOME OF MY HAPPY MEMORIES 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


